
South Grove Primary School  

             Half -Termly Homework Project.  

Class:  1/2S 

Due: 17th October 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Please support your child in completing the project below.  

The children will be rewarded for completed projects. If you have any questions, please 

ask your child’s class teacher.  

We can not wait to see some amazing home learning!  

All About me! This term, as we all get to know each other, I thought it would be good 

for this half term’s homework project to be about the children. They can draw a picture 

of themselves, create a poster, create a model or make a timeline of their life so far. 

Creating a timeline, will support the learning that we will be doing in History, as we will 

be looking at timelines and identifying similarities and differences between ways of life 

in different periods. I hope you enjoy completing this project with your child and I look 

forward to seeing them and getting to know them better.  

 

 


